-+  SAGE Academy

Policy # 615 - Enrollment Policy

SAGE Academy High School is a public charter school. We welcome students from all walks
of life, and do not discriminate on the basis of race, religion, gender, or sexual orientation,
nor are such factors considered during our admissions process.

Our strength as a school lies in our small student-to-teacher ratio. Keeping class sizes small
allows our staff to work with each student as an individual. When more students apply for
enrollment than we have open spaces to accommodate them, students are chosen by lottery
on a first come, first served basis. Therefore, if you and your student are interested in SAGE,
we recommend applying as early as possible. The number of admissions slots available are
determined by overall student body size, and the grade to which the student is applying: for
example, we may still have open space for Freshmen, but be full on Seniors.

In order to encourage a feeling of family and community in our school, the siblings of
current SAGE students and students who live in close proximity to SAGE shall be given
preference when making enrollment decisions.

SAGE Academy shall give enrollment preference to a sibling of an enrolled pupil and to a
foster child of that pupil’s parent and may give preference for enrolling children of the
school’s staff before accepting other pupils by lot.
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